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Students Complete Fort Erie
Habitat Home

The District School Board of Niagara and Habitat for Humanity Niagara will be hosting a
“Celebration of Success”, barbeque to acknowledge the Specialist High Skills Major —
Construction students.

For several months, technology students from Port Colborne Secondary School, Ridgeway
Crystal Beach High School and Fort Erie Secondary School have worked tirelessly, building a
home for a very excited and deserving family.

This year, the District School Board of Niagara and Habitat for Humanity Niagara have
completed three homes, this particular build marks the fourth Habitat for Humanity home
constructed by DSBN students to date. It is also the first year that the DSBN Specialist High
Skills Major — Construction program has been in partnership with the Ministry of Education. By
2008, the District School Board of Niagara and Habitat for Humanity home build will be
available to all technology students across the district.

Community members are invited to attend the unveiling of this new home in Fort Erie.
Students and technology staff will be at the presentation to answer questions. This event takes
place on Monday, June 25, 2007 at 12:00 p.m., located at the corner of Phipps Street and
Dobbs Court in the Town of Fort Erie.
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